
August 7, 2020  

  

We apologize for the time of this email but wanted to share this decision with our staff, 

students, parents, and community as soon as possible. The Board of Trustees hosted a special 

meeting Thursday, August 6, to provide stakeholders another opportunity to share their 

feedback on the Reconnect 2020 return-to-school plan. Following public comments, Trustees 

considered all the feedback received throughout the planning process. Additionally, they 

factored in relevant health data and updates from district leaders regarding a variety of 

logistical considerations. Based on this information, Trustees voted to begin the school year in 

full remote instruction on August 20, with options for in-person and choice remote learning 

to begin on September 8. Administration will continue to monitor the local conditions 

surrounding COVID-19 leading up to the September 8 date.  

  

The meeting adjourned at 12:25 am on Friday, August 7. Additional details regarding the plan 

and information regarding specific programs will be shared later today. Thank you.  

 

 

 


